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1.  Call to Order: 
Vice-Chair Cantor convened the Committee at 4:00 p.m. 
 
2.  Public Participation: 
No members of the public signed up to address the Committee. 
 
3.  Approval of Minutes: 
On a motion by Trustee Pollard, seconded by Trustee Dennis-LaVigne, the Committee voted 
unanimously to approve the minutes of the April 13, 2022, meeting. 
 
4.  Student Mental Health Services at the Storrs Campus: 
Associate Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students Eleanor Daugherty, Executive 
Director of Student Health and Wellness Suzanne Onorato, and Director of Student Health and 
Wellness – Mental Health Kristina Stevens presented to the Committee the recommendations 
and updates from the Mental Health Task Force.  Vice-Chair Cantor suggested that this 
presentation go before the Board of Trustees in December.  
 
5.  Student Fee Development: 
Associate Vice President for Student Affairs David Clokey gave an update on the General 
Student Fee, Student Health & Wellness Fee, and Student Activities Fee.   
 
8.  Other Business: 
Vice-Chair Cantor suggested that there be a discussion regarding sustainability at the next 
Committee meeting.  Vice-Chair Cantor thanked Associate Vice President Daugherty for her 
service to the University and congratulated her on her new role as Vice President for Student 
Affairs at Georgetown University.  
  



9.  Executive Session: 
There was no Executive Session. 
 
10.  Adjournment: 
On a motion by Vice-Chair Cantor, seconded by Trustee Pollard, the Committee voted 
unanimously to adjourn the meeting.  The Committee adjourned at 5:13 p.m. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jennifer Brodie, Executive Assistant 
Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs 


